
 

 

 

 

Monday, 24 May 2021 

Dear Applicant 
 
The Governors and Headteacher of our successful school are looking for an ambitious teacher to lead 
Maths across the school and further their career.  Based in Year 2/3 in our lovely village school you will be 
an excellent practitioner and have developing leadership skills.  Thank you for expressing an interest in 
the post.   
 
We have enclosed an application form and a range of documents to give you some further information 
about the school and the post. 
 
If you have any queries do not hesitate to contact the school either by telephoning 01522 730244 or by 
email at admin@ingham.lincs.sch.uk   
 
 
What to do now? 
 
Listed below are the requirements for making your application.  
 

• Please complete the application form digitally. 

• Please attach a covering letter of no more than 2 sides of A4. All applicants are requested to 
emphasise their personal philosophy of education and their individual curriculum and non-
curriculum strengths. Please write to the person specification and job description. You should 
bring your proofs of qualifications and proofs of right to work in the UK, to the interview. 

• Deadline date for applications is Monday 21st June 2021 

• Interviews will be held w/c Monday 28th June 2021.   

• Interviews are to be held at the school if restrictions allow, or via Teams otherwise. 

• Candidates will be informed whether they have been successful on the day of the interview. Our 
Headteacher will provide debrief interviews.  

• Candidates are encouraged to visit the school preferably prior to submitting an application. 
Please ring to book a visit when Ian Tyas, the Headteacher will show you around. 

An application form is enclosed within the pack.  
 
Please return completed application via email (admin@ingham.lincs.sch.uk) or post to: - 
 
Mr Ian Tyas 
Headteacher 
Ingham Primary School, 
The Green,  
Ingham, 
LINCOLN 
LN1 2XT 
 
We look forward to receiving your application. 
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Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
 
 
Ian Tyas 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 


